



Telephone: (503) 657-0331

Fax: (503) 650-9041

West Linn

August 9, 2019

Mayor Axelrod and City Councilors City of West Linn

RE: CCI Recommendation on Reorganization of the Committee

Dear Mayor Axelrod:

At the July 16, 2019 meeting, the Committee for Citizen Involvement (CCI) discussed possible changes to the organizational structure of the CCI, which presently includes two members at large, one member from the business community, the president of the Neighborhood Association Presidents (NAP), the chair of the Planning Commission, and two members of the City Council. Of the non-Council members present at the meeting, there was unanimous support for reorganizing the CCI membership to be consistent with all other City Council advisory groups, which have a Council liaison who attends and participates, but does not vote.

Please accept this letter as a formally submitted request for consideration at a future Council meeting.

Thank you

Gary Walvatne

Chair, Committee for Citizen Involvement